
Shorrock Memorial Scholarship 
 

Paul and Gertrude Shorrock were true believers in the value of the “camp experience.”  Their lives 
were devoted to appreciating God’s creation and sharing it with others.  As members of our 
congregation, their legacy is being continued through the creation of the Shorrock Memorial 
Scholarship. 
  

Through the Shorrocks’ generosity, we are able to offer college scholarships to those FPCS Youth 
who devote their time to working the full summer season at a Christian Camp, being either paid or 
volunteer staff.   
 

If you qualify for this additional scholarship, please fill in the information below (in addition to all 
information on the regular college scholarship application.) 
 

 
 

Name of Christian Camp ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Camp Address ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Supervisor Name ___________________________________ Phone ________________________ 
 
Dates of work:  From_______________________________ To ______________________________ 
 
❑ VOLUNTEER   ❑ PAID EMPLOYEE 
 
Duties involved: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
College you’ll be attending: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Registrar’s Address (where check will be sent): ______________________________________________ 
 
Student I.D. _________________       ______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE 
__________________________________________________________DATE_________________ 

 

 
PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED FORM TO: 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE - FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
1306 Lake View Ave., Snohomish, WA 98290 

Via e-mail: office@snopres.org 

 


